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Hello and Thank you for your time,

Like many Minnesotans this year, I have turned up my attention and my action in order to hold
my government responsible for the needs of all our people. The proposed 2012 budget has me,
again, disappointed at city officials reactions to people's calls. Instead of showing hope and
change towards better supporting our neighbors, this institution is showing more inadequacies
and a lack of connection to St Paul residents.

It is inexcusable that this government would see value to decrease public health, community
investment, and the office of financial empowerment while maintaining almost the entire
budget to the st paul police department.

Please see to it that the proposed 2012 budget does not proceed without drastic changes to
serve St Paul residents the way we deserve

Sincerely,
Meghan from Frogtown
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